
 

 
 

Please be advised that the 10 asphalt driveways are 
scheduled for removal on Monday, July 29th “Weather 

permitting”. 
 

● Please have all vehicles out of your garage and driveway by 
7:00 am if you will need them for the day. 

● Please pull the garage door release or open the door. To help 
prevent damage to the garage door.  

● All asphalt will be removed, hauled away and the base 
corrected and compacted. 

● You may park on the gravel and use your garage while the soil 
is allowed to rest for 1-2 weeks.  

● A separate notice will be provided prior to paving.  
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